
Dear Friend,

On behalf of the Child Advocacy Center, we are excited to announce that the ninth annual Pinwheel Masquerade Ball & Auction will be
held on Saturday, October 21, 2023, at the Cape Fear Botanical Garden in Fayetteville. 

We are asking you to donate items for our auction.

Joining hands with community agencies, the Child Advocacy Center provides a safe and child-friendly place to interview, investigate
and offer support for abused children. The CAC also provides prevention education for parents, professionals and agencies in our
community. We look to a future where all children live in a safe and nurturing environment free from abuse. Last year, the CAC served
808 child victims of abuse. Please join hands with us and help the CAC protect children and stop abuse.

Sincerely,

Jasie Landeros  
Executive Director  

QUESTIONS? CALL THE CAC AT (910) 486-9700 

BUSINESS OR DONOR NAME: __________________________________________________________________________________________________

NAME OF CONTACT: _______________________________________________________________ PHONE: ___________________________________

MAILING ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________CITY ______________ STATE:_____ ZIP: _______________

EMAIL ADDRESS: ______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

ITEM(S) DONATED: ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________

VALUE: $__________________________ SEND A RECEIPT? □ YES  □ NO

□ I WILL DELIVER OR MAIL THE DONATED ITEM BY SEPT. 1. □ PLEASE PICK IT UP ON _________________.
      
THE CHILD ADVOCACY CENTER IS A 501 C 3 CHARITABLE ORGANIZATION. FINANCIAL INFORMATION ABOUT THIS
ORGANIZATION AND A COPY OF ITS LICENSE ARE AVAILABLE FROM THE STATE SOLICITATION LICENSING BRANCH AT 919-
807-2214 OR 888-830-4989 FOR NC RESIDENTS.

Benefitting the 
Child Advocacy Center

October 21, 2023
CAPE FEAR BOTANICAL GARDEN

SATURDAY


